
 

Dear Resident, 

 

Kier Construction North East have been appointed as Principal Contractor to carry out the 

construction of Dinnington First School.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The works will comprise of a single story new build with occupancy in December 2018. 

This is described as the first phase works. 

 

The second phase will commence January 2019 where the new carpark, landscaping and 

sports pitches will be constructed following demolition of the old school. 
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Andrew Todhunter 

Senior Project Manager 

andrew.todhunter@kier.co.uk 

0191 4287000 

 

 

Steven Lynn 

Construction Manager 

steven.lynn@kier.co.uk 

 

 

Garry Bothwell 

Design Manager 

garry.bothwell@kier.co.uk 

 

 

Chris Gallagher 

Quantity Surveyor 

chris.gallagher@kier.co.uk 

 

 

Kier Construction North East Delivery Team for Dinnington First School 

Karyn Herdman 

SHE Advisor 

karyn.herdman@kier.co.uk 

 

 

Victoria Stewart 

Site Administrator 

victoria.stewart@kier.co.uk 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What works will happen over the first 4 weeks  

 

• The first works to commence will be the excavation and installation of the access road to 

site with associated fence lines forming School staff parking and site compound 

• Temporary supplies will be installed to site accommodation 

• Site CCTV security cameras will be installed 

• Hoarding lines installed to new temporary access road 

.  

 

   

ROSPA award winners ; Constructing Excellence award winners ; Considerate Constructors 

Hours of Work 

 

Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm 

Occasional Saturdays 8am to 1pm 

  Only when required to compensate for   

  weather or other factors beyond our control. 

 
Note: Any weekend working will be advertised within the construction notice board erected on 

         site hoarding. 


